
Hello everyone!
I wanted to remind you that supervision doesn't begin on the yard until 8:50. If it is raining, kids
aren't allowed to come into school until that time. On Wednesday we had some very wet children
who were dropped off quite early.
Hopefully we have seen the last snow day of the year, it looks like next week is going to be above
10 everyday, which means our fields will be wet and muddy again
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Kerry

On April 8, 2024, the moon will pass between the Earth and the Sun,
resulting in a total solar eclipse. Although April 8 will be PA Day.
Please make sure you talk to your children about the dangers of
looking at the sun during this eclipse. I was sent this Livestream
opportunity -
Eclipse 2024 Livestream: Chasing the Shadow from Niagara to
Newfoundland, you can join using this link.

On Friday we said goodbye to Mr. Hobbins, our night custodian. Mr.
Hobbins has accepted a job at R.F. Downey as chief custodian. To
say goodbye, we lined our halls and clapped him in to the chant "Mr.
Hobbins, Mr. Hobbins" He will be missed, and has left big shoes to
fill.
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Families with children currently attending Kindergarten or getting ready to start in September are
invited to join the next session in our virtual Kindergarten series: Promoting Early Literacy at Home,
on April 16th, from 6:30pm – 7:15pm.
This session will offer ideas and information to promote early literacy development at school and
home through conversations, play, storytelling and more. To register or learn more about KPR’s
virtual series, visit our website: www.kprschools.ca/en/learning-and-programs/kindergarten-virtual-
information-series.aspx
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Kerry Zinkiewich
Kerry is using Smore to create beautiful newsletters
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Created with

Communicate quickly and effectively with interactive newsletters.
Smore empowers educators to connect with their community, streamline school communications,
and increase engagement.

Create a newsletter
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